
DUI  checkpoint  Saturday  on
South Shore
The California Highway Patrol will be conducing a sobriety
checkpoint on the South Shore on June 30 from 8pm-2am.

The sobriety checkpoint will be staffed by a team of CHP
officers who will be controlling traffic, evaluating driver’s
sobriety, and hand out literature warning of the dangers of
drinking  and  driving.  Driver’s  license  checks  will  be
conducted and appropriate enforcement action will be taken.

Approximately two hours prior to the implementation of the
checkpoint, officers will reveal the exact location.
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